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Thursday December 8, 2016 

1 – 2 pm 

Room N 1003 
 
In Spring 2017 about a dozen sections of MAT 1275 here at City Tech will be participating 

in a program called “Opening Gateways” funded by the U.S. Department of 

Education.  The goal is to support student success in mathematics courses that serve as 

gateways to STEM disciplines, courses that often act as barriers to progress and completion 

in these disciplines. One component of these special sections is that they use WeBWorK 

for homework (and maybe other activities).  WeBWorK assignments for MAT 1275 have 

been developed from scratch by City Tech instructors and were tested in your sections this 

fall.  

 

Join us as we show our appreciation for all those students using and supporting 

WeBWorK and this important initiative during fall 2016. Many of you provided 

invaluable feedback which will smooth the path for many sections of future MAT 

1275 WeBWorK users. Thank you! 

 

  


